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Witmer, Marguerite Jt^Ot
From: ST, NURSE

Sent: Monday, June 11, 2007 9:05 AM

To: Witmer, Marguerite

Subject: FW: Act 58
moRY

From: Barb4bears91757@aol.com [mailto:Barb4bears91757@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2007 8:50 AM
To: ST-NURSE@state.pa.us
Subject: Act 58

To whom it may concern it has come to my attention that there is a proposal to charge RN's $75.00 per CEU for the continuing
education requirement for licensure. I promote education to my peers, novice nurses and to students coming in to the
profession This is an injustice to hard overworked nurses to add this financial burden to them. There are so many continuing
education opportunities out there. In my 20 plus years as a nurse I have found that we are expected to buck-up and deal with
what ever is handed to us. This is an outrage and I protest We have a hard enough time trying to recruit nurses to our state
and you add this to us. Please reconsider; the requirement is a good one but make it an economical solution not a financial
burden to the nurse. Thank you Barbara Butler RN, BSN, CCRN
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